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I am appalled that the Andrews government, who got into office through the support of 
solar owners has approved the cut to the pay-in Tarif and allows energy companies to make 
huge profits sling on our solar energy. 
By doing this  the government is reducing the financial benefit of solar to households and in 
turn reducing the number of houses turning to it. 
It will take soo much longer to pay off our solar installation and in the mean time we have 
less money to boost the economy through other purchases. 
This is not fair on low income families and the solar industry, those, that the Andrews 
Government claims to represent. 
 
 


